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Clarkson, McDonald, Currie & Co. 

Chartered Accountants

Tenth 
January 1920/

Dear Sir Arthur : -

In order to correct the
Impression you have received and to relieve 
your mind, I am enclosing a copy of Dr. 
Martin’s letter to me. You will notice 
that trie re is no suggestion of investigating 
the administration of the University. m

■

i
Yours sincerely,

V

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.G.B., 
McGill University,

Montreal.


